FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

; m City of Duluth Communications Office

[(rum ciT¥ ar| 411 West First Street, Duluth, Minnesota 55802

D l I Ll |T I | 218-730-5230 | www.duluthmn.gov | Don Ness, Mayor

e For more information contact Pakou Ly, Public Information Coordinator 218-730-5309
or Amy Norris, Public Information Coordinator 218-730-4312

DATE: 02/26/2013
SUBJECT: Public Invited to Discuss Proposed Changes for Kenwood Avenue and Arrowhead Road Intersection

BY: Amy Norris, Public Information Coordinator

Public Invited to Discuss Proposed Changes for Kenwood Avenue and
Arrowhead Road Intersection

The public is invited to a meeting from 5:00 pm to 6:00 pm on Wednesday, February 27th,
2013 at the City of Duluth Police Training room located at 2030 North Arlington Avenue

to discuss proposed changes for the intersection of Kenwood Avenue and Arrowhead Road.
The City will have diagrams showing the proposed lane changes

and turn lanes.
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